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Graduation Ceremony 2021

On Sunday, July 7, 2021, the International School of 
Choueifat – Manama celebrated the graduation of the twelfth 
batch of students with a special on-wheels ceremony for 
the 61 graduates.  The ceremony began with the Bahraini 
National Anthem, followed by a welcome from the School 
Deputy Director who congratulated students and parents 
and wished them success in their future endeavors. The 
School Director then delivered a speech in which he also 
congratulated the graduates and their parents encouraging 
them to continue on the path of education and work hard 
to overcome the challenges that lie ahead. Following the 
speech, students, Yousef Jalili and Maryam Mohammed, 
delivered the graduates’ speeches in Arabic and English 
expressing their pride in their accomplishments. 
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Guests and graduates then enjoyed a clip of the graduates’ 
march over the years, and after the ceremony, the graduates 
were presented with their diplomas.

Back to School

It was once again that time of year. Summer had come to 
an end, and the new academic year had begun. Unsure 
of what to expect, students entered the school greeted 
by adorable, popular, cartoon characters such as the 
Smurfs, Mickey Mouse, and Minnie Mouse. Parents and 
students alike had the opportunity to pose for photos in 
front of the fantastic, colorful “Welcome Back to School” 
backdrop, which exuded a lot of energy. However, the 
surprise had not yet ended. Each student in Grade 5 
and above received a small heartwarming note wishing 
them a sweet year as they entered the school. It was a 
warm and friendly first day of school.
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Bahrain 50th National Day

Our school hosted an extravagant event to show our 
love and appreciation for the glorious Kingdom of 
Bahrain on the occasion of our National Day. As part 
of these celebrations, students participated in a “walk 
through tradition,” where they had the opportunity to 
try out various traditional crafts. There were also game 
stations where students could enjoy multiple games and 
activities. Students and their parents enjoyed exploring 
Bahrain and its culture.

Spelling Bee

ISC-Manama successfully hosted a Spelling Bee 
for students in Grade 5 and 6 earlier this month. All 
contestants were of a very high caliber and gave 
impressive performances. The final winners were Emma 
Kuster in Grade 5C and Nafisa Ahmed in Grade 6B. We 
would like to congratulate them, and all the students 
who participated in the event.



3

School Picnics

As the weather is getting cooler in Bahrain, we took the 
opportunity to enjoy the outdoors through a good old-
fashioned picnic. KG1 - Grade 4 students had the chance 
to sit outside in a picnic setting with their picnic baskets 
under the shiny bright sun and got to tell us a thing or two 
about their favorite, stuffed toy friend.

Sports Days

Our annual sports days were held for grades 5 to 7 on three 
consecutive Thursdays beginning October 28, 2021. Students 
were thrilled to see such events return to our campus after 
COVID-19 restrictions. More than 300 students participated 
in various games such as tug of war, football, running, and 
many others. The sports days were full of energy, which 
raised expectations for next year’s event. 
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Kite Flying Day

Another great way to enjoy the beautiful breezy weather 
was with our Kite Flying Day held on October 27/28, 2021. 
On this day, students got to fly colorful kites outside on the 
football pitch with their teachers. The event was definitely 
a favorite of ours since we got to see the beautiful bright 
smiles on our students faces!

Dental Awareness

This is an event that was both fun and informative. A group 
of dentists from Al Seef Dental visited our students in their 
classrooms and explained to them through visuals how to 
care for their teeth in order to keep a beautiful, clean, and 
bright smile for many years to come!

Mad Science Shows

Our students enjoyed a jam-packed 60-minute show of mind-
blowing science! There were giant smoke vortices, levitating 
beach balls, fire flames to grab, and a lot of learning. Students 
in grades 3 and 4 were called on stage to assist with the 
experiments, and they were extremely happy.
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International Arabic Day

On Wednesday, November 17, 2021, the school celebrated 
the International Day of the Arabic Language, which 
falls on December 18. Thirty-six (36) students of various 
ages presented various texts from our literary heritage, 
accompanied by speeches and words that contribute to 
the Arabic language’s status and realization of its role in 
global civilization.

Games Night

The annual Seniors and Juniors Game Night was held on 
Thursday, November 18, 2021. Game night is an event 
where seniors and juniors and their teachers participate in 
fun, challenging activities and games to create memorable 
moments with one another. This year, the seniors planned 
a series of challenges that allowed the seniors, juniors, and 
teachers to bond and create beautiful, lasting memories. It 
was a truly unforgettable evening.
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SLO Stories

Social Care

More than 60 High School students helped maintain and 
prepare the Bahrain Association for Parents and Friends of 
the Disabled to welcome back children with special needs 
after a long period of closure as part of the social responsibility 
programs implemented by the ISC-Manama SABIS® Student 
Life Organization.

ISC-Manama has also joined the global community in raising 
awareness about breast cancer. Our students took part in 
various activities, including a bake sale organized by the 
Pink Power Prefects to benefit the Bahrain Cancer Society’s 
efforts to assist cancer patients in Bahrain.

Students in grades 5–7 also organized a campaign to collect 
new toys for children with cancer. Students decorated the 
toys and attached a message to them.

Little Chef

On November 16, the SLO Lower School Department 
hosted a “Little Chef” event for Grade 2 students. On this 
day, students learned how to make healthy sandwiches. This 
wonderful event, which concluded with healthy sandwiches 
and fruits, was attended by over 100 students.
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Smile Day

It was a beautiful Thursday when the SLO Outreach 
Department celebrated World Smile Day on October 7, by 
spreading smiles throughout the whole school. Prefects 
greeted students from Kindergarten to Grade 1 with smiley 
emojis. Primary students enjoyed lunch break activities, 
which made everyone happy.

School Trips
Many of our students look forward to school outings with 
their class:  

This term, students in Grade 5 visited Alareen Wild Life 
where they participated in a treasure hunt that included 45 
species of animals and 82 species of birds. 

Graves, Dilmun, Tylos, Islamic era, Customs and Traditions, 
Traditional Trades and Crafts, and Documents and 
Manuscripts, were among the topics covered by Grade 6 
students during their visit to the Bahrain Museum. 

At Jump Up, students in grades 7 and 8 had a great time 
jumping and participating in team-building activities.

8

Scan 
to view 
video



To know more about ISC-Manama, visit
iscmanama.sabis.net

http://iscmanama.sabis.net
https://www.facebook.com/iscmanama/
https://www.instagram.com/iscmanama/?hl=en

